
The Township of North Dundas
Village of Winchester Main Street West Sewage Pump Station Upgrades

Schedule B Class Environmental Assessment

The Township of North Dundas has initiated a Schedule B
Class Environmental Assessment (Class EA) to determine

the most suitable option to renew the Main Street West Sewage Pump Station.

The Class EA study is assessing various options
to renew the Main Street West Sewage Pump
Station in the Village of Winchester to ensure it
can be relied on to accommodate current flows
and the increase to flows that are anticipated
from future growth within the upstream
sewershed.

Public and agency consultation is a key part of
the Class EA process.  Based on your input, the
Class EA study will identify a preferred option
that will benefit the community over the long-
term.

A Public Information Centre will be held in early 2022 prior to confirming the preferred option. In the
meantime, the study team will be reviewing background information and determining alternative options.
You can contact a member of the study team listed below with any questions or to provide input on the
Class EA study.

Susan Jingmiao Shi, M.Eng., P.Eng.
Project Manager
J.L. Richards & Associates Limited
863 Princess Street Suite 203
Kingston, ON K7L 5N4
sshi@jlrichards.ca
Phone: 343-302-5406

Khurram Tunio, M. Eng., P. Eng.
Director of Public Works

Township of North Dundas
636 St. Lawrence Street, P.O. Box 489,

Winchester, ON K0C 2K0
ktunio@northdundas.com

Phone: (613) 774-2105 x 292
This study is being conducted according to the requirements of a Schedule B project under the Ontario
Municipal Class Environmental Assessment process (October 2000, as amended in 2015).

The Original Notice was issued on December 6, 2021

Revised Notice Issued on February 7, 2022

Revised Notice of Study Commencement

How Do I Get More Information?

How Will This Affect Me?


